
Come learn and meet new people who want to speak 
Hebrew at the Ulpan at Hebrew College this summer. 

We offer several exciting opportunities to learn 
Hebrew from the beginning to the advanced. 

College credit is available per request. 
We welcome you to call or inquire with Tzilla Barone. 

ULPAN SUMMER SEMESTER JUNE 12 – JULY 21, 2017

REGISTRATION IS OPEN

THIS CAN BE YOUR EXPERIENCE IF YOU WISH. 

Simply write to Tzilla Barone: tbarone@hebrewcollege.edu

Or, call: (617)559-8812 

We can find a class that would fit your level.

לדבר לקרוא להבין לכתוב

Speak Read Understand Write

עברית

!בואו ללמוד עברית
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